
 

 

 
 

 

  CIRCULAR/AIS/OCT.2023-24/72             Date: 20/10/2023 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

 

As we are celebrating ‘Dandiya’ on 21
st
 October 2023 during school 

hours so students of class I to IX & XI can come in ethnic attire. They 

can carry dandiya with them.  

Students from class VI onwards must also carry school uniform along 

with them.  

Regular studies will take place after the celebration.  

 
Regards, 

Principal 
 


